
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOLH have had a good time fundraising this term. We held the Halloween disco which was 

well attended and raised £183. We also sold tea, coffee and cakes at the parents' evening 

which raised £50. We hope that all the pupils enjoyed eating the smarties that came home. 

Thank you to everyone that sent them back filled with money. We raised £130! 

 

We like to hold a coffee morning each half term so that parents can get together for a 

chat and cake!  

Everybody is welcome. If you have any fundraising ideas that you think our children would 

enjoy please contact Lorraine on 07917866792.  

 

Our future dates are: 11th January  9.30am - 11.30am Coffee morning at Café  

          Dome 

    8th February 6.30pm - 8.00pm Valentine’s disco 

 

We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Thank you for 

your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


